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November 4, 2022 
 
 
 
LVO Employees: 
 
This is to inform you that 39 of our colleagues have tested positive for COVID-19. This 
includes testing results received after 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 27, 2022, and up 
until 3:00 p.m. on Friday, November 4, 2022. 
 

There are currently 43 active COVID-19 cases. 
 
The total number of COVID-19 cases at LVO since the start of the pandemic is 
now 1,317. 

 
LVO is committed to taking all steps necessary for maintaining a healthy work 
environment and keeping you informed. 
 


